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BLAGG ENGINEERING, INC. 
P.O. Box 87, Bloomfield, New Mexico 87413 
Yudiui: (505VB2"li99 Fax: (50*>3 ,̂-3%3 

March 27,2006 

Mr. Glenn Von Gonten, Hydrologist 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division-NMOCD 
Environmental Bureau 
1220 St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: BP America Production Company (formerly BP Amoco) 
Groundwater Monitoring Report 
Jones A LS # 3, Unit G, Sec. 15, T28N, R8W, NMPM 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Von Gonten: 

cc 
BP America Production Company (BP) has retained Blagg Engineering, Inc. (BEI) to conduct 
environmental monitoring of groundwater at the Jones A LS # 3. 

BP has followed its NMOCD approved groundwater management plan and continues groundwater 
monitoring at the site. No permanent closure is requested at this time. 

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed documentation, please contact either myself or 
Jeffrey C. Blagg at the address or phone number listed above. Thank you for your cooperation and 
assistance. 

Respectfully submitted: 
Blagg Engineering, Inc. 

Nelson J. Velez 
Staff Geologist 

Attachment: Groundwater Report 

cc: Mr. Denny Foust, Environmental Geologist, NMOCD District in Office, Aztec, NM 
Mr. Don Brooks, Environmental Coordinator, BP, Farmington, NM (without lab reports) 
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